Alert: Pre-Licensing Examinations Temporarily Unavailable.

Due to current COVID-19 public health concerns, pre-licensing examination administration through PSI
has been temporarily suspended until further notice.

Here is a link to information from PSI: https://www.psionline.com/blog/psi-services-ceo-owned-and-
operated-test-center-closures-in-the-us

We apologize for the inconvenience and will communicate updates through this website when testing
services resume.

Exam Candidates will be able to reschedule any canceled exams at no cost once testing centers reopen.
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